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Community Carol Service – Cookstown Baptist Church 
 

Wednesday 29th November 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
                              Many thanks to you for allowing your child to take part at the Community Carol Service 
in Cookstown Baptist on Sunday 3rd December.  Thanks also to Cookstown Baptist for inviting us to play a 
part in this service.   
 
The arrangements for Sunday are as follows: 
 

• Please leave your child off at 3:15pm so staff can sort where they are standing etc. 
• The service will begin at 4pm – all of you are invited to attend. 
• The service will be over around 4:45/5pm at the latest and will be followed by supper for all.   
• Pupils must be in full school uniform.   
• If on Sunday your child is unable to attend, please email Mrs Davis; sdavis961@c2kni.net  

 
Photographs: 
 
The church intends on taking photographs of the event for use on their social media etc. If you are unhappy 
with this, or would like to discuss it with us, please email Mrs Currie; jcurrie429@c2kni.net  
 
Once again, thank you for your support.   
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Andrew Frizzell 

 
Mr Andrew Frizzell 
Principal 
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